
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the QCPAG General Meeting of Sept. 28, 2021 

Board members present: Cyndy Gierada, Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Dodie Prescott, 

Bill Entwhistle, Diana Paul, Patty Zatkin 

President, Cyndy Gierada:  Cyndy called the meeting to order at 3:10.  She reported that the 

mixed chorus is working hard on their November 10th show to be held in the clubhouse.  It will 

include a tribute to our vets.  Tickets will be $10 with a cash bar.  Cyndy welcomes volunteers to 

help sell tickets. 

Finance, Sydney Ranney:  Our balance of $4011.17 is low due to Covid restrictions preventing 

us from having shows and the expo. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  She has been diligent on getting PAG information on What’s 

Happening, our web site and emails to members about upcoming events and meetings. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  She reported 66 members as of the start of the meeting but will 

have more to add after the meeting. If you have not paid your  membership dues by the 

October meeting your name will be dropped from the roster.  You are able to join after that. 

Member at large, Diana Paul:  Diana reported on the increased cost for meals from banquet 

services and the cost for the Christmas show meal, turkey, potatoes, vegetable and dessert is 

$32.00.  The tickets for the show will be $42 which includes the meal and expenses to run the 

show. 

V.P. Music and Variety, Bill Entwhistle:  Bill has the cast selected for the show – 12 cast and an 

ensemble of 6.  One-third of the cast are new members.  He still needs some volunteers for 

production positions and make-up.  Valerie Easterly volunteered to be House Manager.  Bill 

does need help with costuming also. 

V.P. Comedy and Drama, Davey Jones:  The Spring play will be “Rumors” which was planned 

for April of 2020 and cancelled due to covid.  It is planned for April 5,6,7 of 2022.  Nine of the 

ten original cast members are still available so auditions will be done to find someone for the 

10th role.  The set was built in 2020 and is in storage right now. 

New Business 

Margo Elsner asked for a couple of men to help the Women of Quail Creek at one of their 

luncheons.  They plan to do a Carol Burnett comedy skit with a couple of women.  It will be fun.  

Cyndy announced that we are having an ice cream social right after the meeting so please stay. 

Cyndy made a motion for adjournment and Davey approved.  We adjourned at 3:35 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary 


